
  
 
 
 

 

STAFF REPORT ON PROPOSED LEGISLATION 
 
 
To:  Mayor Gavin Buckley 
From:  Sally Nash, Director of Planning & Zoning  
Date:  September 9, 2020 
Subject: R-45-20 Building Code Updates Staff Report - Fines 
 
 
This resolution updates the fines schedule so that the section numbers match the proposed 
ordinance, O-38-20.  There are no changes to the fine amounts.  This resolution travels with O-38-
20.   
 
Prepared by Sally Nash, Director of Planning & Zoning  


